
VOICE OF THE VILLAS 
June 19, 2018 

 
 
HOPE YOUR ALL HAVING A WONDERFUL SUMMER...... 
 
FIRST ITEM OF BUSINESS: 
 
Chestnut Creek Master Association Board of Director's Meeting will be held tomorrow, Wednesday, June 20, 2018 at the 
Isles Clubhouse at 7:00 PM. Quite a few big topics on the horizon will be discussed, including the hospital, the lakes study 
(coming to completion) and the first conversations about the 2019 budget.  Your attendance would be appreciated. 
 
 
MOVING AND SHAKING: 
 
I have been informed that the house at 833 Bayport Circle has been sold; and the house at 508 Pendleton Place, the sale 
is pending. Also, our dear neighbor Estelle Kramer at 488 Pendleton Place has moved to Walpole, Mass. to be by her 
family.  We will truly miss you Estelle.  Enjoy your new home, and we hope to hear from you from time to time. God bless 
you. 
 
 
NOW FOR THE VILLAS SOCIAL TIME: 
 
Barbara Rao is suggesting that we all get together on Monday, June 25, 2018, for lunch at LE PETIT JARDN CAFE!!! It is 
located at 1500 E. Venice Avenue, Unit 401 in Venice (941-244-3231).  This restaurant has quiche, crepes, croissant 
basket, salads, and sandwiches.  They have an open menu with alcoholic drinks, whereas you buy one and get one free 
between 1 and 3 pm. Sound good?  It sure does to me!  If interested, please sign up at the pool for this summer get 
together.  It sounds like something you don't want to miss!!!!  THANKS BARBARA!!!! 
 
 
THE NEW CONTRACTORS LIST AS OF MAY 2018 IS AVAILABLE ON THE WEBSITE.  CLICK HERE TO SEE IT. 
 
 

http://www.myvocc.com/contractors/

